
 

 

 

SPI STORIES 2024 – REGULATIONS 

The duration of the short films should not exceed ten minutes. The date of completion 
of the works should not be earlier than January 2023. If the proposed short film is inspired 
by a work/ product already existing in the multimedia world, directors are obliged to cite the 
work they have used as reference and inspiration. 

 
 
The work must be accompanied by: name, surname, address and brief profile of the 
author, and synopsis. Contact details must be sent by mail to multimedia@libereta.it 
(indicated in the subject line by the heading "Spi Stories 2024") no later than 15 February 
2024. Short films can also be uploaded to the Filmfreeway platform. 

The works will first be viewed by a jury composed of experts, representatives of the Spi Cgil 
and LiberEtà. A technical jury will later select the three works that are considered the best 
representation of the theme of the competition. 

 
The three finalists will be announced during the day dedicated to the LiberEtà Prize, 
on a date to be defined, but no later than December 2024. The author of the winning piece 
of work will receive a prize of three thousand euros; the second and third placed entries will 
receive a technology voucher. 

 
LiberEtà and the organizers of the competition reserve the right to promote the programming 
of short films at the Spi Cgil facilities and in places, and in the manner deemed appropriate 
by the publishing house. Prior notice will given, if this occurs. 

 
Authors of any participating entry must acknowledge this right of the organizers. Also, by 
submitting entries, they are agreeing for their work to be released for television and web uses, 
as short films, for web publication and for initiatives that we, our subscribers and anyone 
related to the Union of Italian pensioners of the CGIL will want to organize live in the different 
regions of Italy. 
The organizers will inform the participants of the date and place of the programming of the 
works and the awarding of the prizes. 

For all communications and information write to: multimedia@libereta.it 
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